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September 15, 1971

Mr. Noubar Markaridian
Chairman of the Parish Council
St. Sahag & St. Mesrob
Armenian Church

630 Clothier Road

Wynnewood, Pennsylvania 19096

Dear Mr. Markaridian:

We have enclosed a supply of brochures listing the
materials available in our Diocesan bookstore. If you
adopt the plan involving gifts from the Diocese for every
$100 donation to the Stewardship plan, donors can select
from these lists ($20 worth of gifts for $100 donations,
and $10 worth of gifts for $50 donations).

Should you decide to employ some other system as was
discussed, you may ignore these or just make them
available to interested persons.

Good luck. If there is anything I can do, please let
me know.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

(enclosures)



